
July 13, 2004

Adjusters International
5821 Fairview Road
Suite 215
Charlotte, NC 28209

Gentlemen,

It give me great pleasure to be able to write this letter and express my thanks, gratitude and
appreciation for the work done on behalf of my properties Jolly Roger and Carolina Seafood in
the aftermath of hurricane Isabel on the Outer Banks of North Carolina.

The names of the firms are important but the firms are made by the people they hire and Tim
Pegelow, our adjuster excelled and performed above and beyond the call of duty. He was not
only professional, but he had a heart and felt our loss and tried his very best and “that’s not easy
when dealing with insurance companies,” to have our claim covered as much as possible.

We have been through hurricanes before and got very little from the insurance companies. So I
speak from experience when I say the adjusting firm did a fabulous job and they should be proud
to have an employee like Tim. I would recommend their services to one and all.

Sincerely,

Carol Ann Angelo
Jolly Roger Restaurant
Carolina Seafood


